
Aruba, October 11, 2021

Dear Timeshare Member,

We want to provide you with an update on the upcoming enhancement of our 
Renaissance Ocean Suites. 

The pandemic has affected many hospitality suppliers which is causing major 
delays in our supply chain. As a result of this, our timeline for our 2022 room 
renovation is under a lot of pressure. To prevent further, lengthy discussions on 
the layout of the rooms at the Renaissance Ocean Suites, we have made the 
decision to maintain the existing room layouts as they currently are arranged. 
This includes the rooms on the second and fourth floor. 

Once we receive the formal approval from Marriott International, we hope to 
proceed with the renovation which will provide an elevated aesthetic look and 
feel of the unit which is in line with the Renaissance Brand. 

For now we are still on schedule for the Renaissance Ocean Suites renovation 
to take place starting April 2022 with an anticipated completion date of 
December 2022.

Please let us know if you have any questions. 

Sincerely,
Renaissance Wind Creek Aruba Resort

Paul Gielen
General Manager


